

July 10, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope this finds you enjoying the summer months and making the most of this time with your children!

Morris Elementary School and Yuma Middle School will be hosting a K-8 All-School Registration on Friday, August 4<sup>th</sup> from 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM in the Yuma Middle School Commons Area (next to the gymnasium). We are requesting that parents of all new and returning students who will be enrolled at Morris Elementary School or Yuma Middle School come to the school to complete the required paperwork and receive important information for the 2017-2018 school year.

If you have a student entering kindergarten, please bring your child with you to registration. Kindergarten teachers will be available to meet students and parents and complete a quick assessment with your child while you're completing enrollment paperwork.

We're looking forward to a great year at Morris Elementary and Yuma Middle School! It's important that you attend registration anytime between 9:00 am and 6:00 pm so we have an accurate count of students to plan and prepare for. PLEASE NOTE THAT YUMA MIDDLE SCHOOL SCHEDULES WILL NOT BE GIVEN TO STUDENTS WHO HAVE NOT COMPLETED THEIR REGISTRATION PAPERWORK PRIOR TO THE START OF SCHOOL. Please contact MES 970-848-5738 or YMS 970-848-2000 with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Keri Chapman, MES Principal Brenda Kloberdanz, YMS Principal

> 418South Main Street PO Box 327 Yuma, Colorado80759 (970) 848-5831 (970) 848-2256 fax www.yumaschools.org